
 

 
 
 
 

2781 24th St. San Francisco, CA 94110 · (415) 484-8566 
 

Subject: Notice of Public Meetings – SFBATCO Board of Directors 

To:​
 govinfo@sfpl.org​
 bos@sfgov.org 

Dear San Francisco Public Library and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 

On behalf of the San Francisco Bay Area Theatre Company (SFBATCO), I am writing to provide 
notice of our upcoming public board meetings for the 2025 calendar year, in compliance with 
San Francisco’s Sunshine Ordinance. 

Our scheduled public meetings are as follows: 

●​ Wednesday, May 14, 2025​
 

●​ Wednesday, September 17, 2025​
 

Both meetings will be open to the public. Finalized agendas will be posted at least 72 hours in 
advance on our website and at our physical office location. 

Please let us know if any additional information is required. 

Sincerely,​
Adam Maggio​
Managing Director, San Francisco Bay Area Theatre Company​
adam@sfbatco.org​
(415) 794-3100 
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From: Adam Maggio
To: govinfo@sfpl.org; Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: SFBATCO Notice of Public Meetings
Date: Thursday, May 8, 2025 3:14:48 PM
Attachments: 2025 SFBATCO Notice of Public Meetings.pdf

 

To whom it may concern,
Please find below the notice of public meetings for the San Francisco Bay Area Theatre
Company (SFBATCO).
Thanks,
Adam

-- 
Adam Maggio (he/him/his)
Managing Director, SFBATCO
(415) 794-3100
www.sfbatco.org
"One of the most critical developers of new work in the Bay." --KQED
Donate at sfbatco.org/donate
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